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July 15, 2018 

To whom it may concern:  

We support the LAMP Act. As an association that represents outfitters in the state of 

Colorado we have a close working relationship with the local and state governments. We would 

like to see them have more of an influence on the management entities to manage species and 

habitat conservation. The state and local governments have first hand experience with the actual 

environment and the species that habitat it. Our members are in the field and also help local 

governments manage areas of open space.  

Thank you for considering our views on the LAMP Act. 

Thank you for your continued support. United we stand to 

 

The COA Board of Directors and office staff 

 

 

 

 

 


